
From: Joe Henry  
Sent: 20 October 2021 09:17 
To: Planning 
Cc: Andreas Charalambous 
Subject: Re: Six week notification to fell a fruit tree in a conservation area 

 
Re: Six week notification to fell a fruit tree in a conservation area 
 
I am writing to give formal six week notification to the Council (as per the regulation requirements) 
of the intention to fell a fruit tree at the rear of 70 Mansfield Road, London NW3 2HU. 
 
The tree intended to be felled is identified in the attached. 
 
I understand that if the Council does not respond to this email within 6 weeks then the tree can be 
felled by virtue of deemed consent. 
 
Please confirm the Council's position. 
 
 
Best regards 
 
Joe 
 
Joe Henry 
Director  
Henry Planning Limited 
 
 
 


